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Request for Special Temporary Authority to Operate at Reduced Power 

 
 
KETP(FM), Enterprise, Oregon, Facility ID No. 174467 (the “Station”), has been operating at 
reduced power since January 13, 2024.  Specifically, the Station’s transmitter has been operating 
at very low power due to extreme winter weather and suspected ice accumulation on the transmit 
antenna resulting in a high Voltage Standing Wave Ratio.   
 
It does not appear that the temperature is going to increase enough for the ice to melt any time 
soon.  And, due to the extreme weather conditions and road closures, travel to the transmitter site 
has been made difficult.   Oregon Public Broadcasting is working diligently to restore the Station 
to full-power operations but it cannot currently be determined when it will be possible to resolve 
the Station’s antenna issues described above. 
 


